
 

Kia ora koutou 
 
I hope you are all keeping well.  We are pleased that more than 50% of our students are 

attending school regularly, and on time, so thank you whanau! 
 

------------------------------------------ 

 

Regular Homework 

Every child is regularly taking a book home to read, thank you whanau for your 

support! In Te Whare Wananga we have been taking our books home Monday, 

Tuesday, and Thursdays.  In the short time that we have established this habit, 

every single student has advanced at least one level!! 

 

Student Portfolios 

You will have noticed that the folders were added to your child’s stationery list, 

this is because we will be reporting to you via a portfolio this year.  The portfolios 

will showcase a snippet of your child’s learning through an authentic piece of 

mahi.  It will show you their progress throughout each term.  There may also be 

some information as to how you could help from home.  We’re really excited 

about this and hope you enjoy viewing them too. 

 

 ----------------------------------------------- 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club will run Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 8:15 to 

8:35.  We offer toast with peanut butter or marmite, and we also have weetbix. 

Please feel free to join us on those days, the more the merrier! 

 

Whaea Margs 
 

 PRIDE VALUES Term 1 
Respect: We value each other 

Excellence: We work hard 

 

 

 

HUNTLY WEST SCHOOL 
Panui Week 7: Friday 15th March, 2024 

 

Kuhu mai ki te ako; Haere ki te Awhina 

Enter to learn; Go forth to serve 

Uniform cost are increasing from Term 2. The new prices will be: 
 

Polo Shirts Size 4 – 16 $41.40 Polo Shirts Size 18 – 4XL - $43.70 

Hoodies Size 4 – 16 - $46.00  Hoodies Size 18 – 4XL - $51.75 

 

If you want to make payments via internet banking, please contact the school 

office. 

 

  

A Block Renovations Update 

The reconstruction of A Block is coming close to completion as you can see in 

the photos, and we should be ready for our opening in Term Two. We will let you 

know via our school newsletter so keep an eye out. 

 

 

Service to the community 

We are out and about once again giving service to the community by picking up 

rubbish along the Paki Street roadside and Fairfield Park.   

Kia Ora, 

 

We are from Manaia films and we are coming to Huntly for an episode of a 

comedy series with TVNZ+ Starring Jimi Jackson and some other big names. We 

are looking for some extra talent (kids, teenager mates, Aunty and Uncle, 

Kaumatua and Nan), a good house location and some crew volunteers. Comment 

below and share - We want to hear from you! 

 

When:  Late April 

Who:    Extras & Crew volunteers. 

How:    DM us on Facebook page Neva Monstera & we will be in touch. 

 


